
 

EBEIT celebrates Madibaz Day 
NMMU hosted Madibaz Day on 11 May to celebrate 10 years of exceptional growth. The 

celebration was for both staff and students to present a reflection of their journey over the 

last decade.  

Madibaz Day featured both an expo and a concert and gave every faculty, school, department, 
division, centre, unit and entity a chance to share and showcase what they have achieved in the 
past 10 years.  

 

“Its everyone’s chance to show-off, share and showcase what they have achieved in the past 10 
years, ” said Director: Marketing and Corporate Relations Pieter Swart.  

 

The Faculty did its best in showcasing the work of Engineering, the Built Environment and IT over 

the past 10 years with the additions and births of so many entities within the Faculty. It gave staff 

and students a great sense of the great developments that are happening here at EBEIT. 


